
 

 

Date:  November 15, 2007 

TO: Board Members – Vancouver Park Board 
FROM: General Manager – Parks and Recreation 
SUBJECT: Stanley Park Restoration Project:  

Progress Report – November 2007  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

THAT the Board receive the attached Progress Report for information. 

 
BACKGROUND  
 
On April 16, 2007 the Board received the Recommended Plan for the restoration of 
Staley Park following the previous winter storm.  Funding of 9.5 million dollars for the 
project was subsequently confirmed, and work on site has been under way for six months.       
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The attached progress report outlines work and spending to October 31, 2007, based on 
categories from the “Recommendations for Implementation” in the above referenced 
“Recommended Plan”.  The progress report lists the items in a temporal sequence which 
differs from the sequence in the Recommended Plan.     
 
CONCLUSION  
 
The attached Progress Report is a six month benchmark in the approved restoration work.   
 
 
Prepared by: 
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
Vancouver, BC 
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